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Hello ACF Committee --
Please support LD 1529 to protect older growth forest stands and undeveloped lakes 
not yet conserved. All my Maine hiking and paddling and all my volunteering as a 
Maine Master Naturalist have made me keenly aware of how valuable, rare and 
threatened are our old growth forest and undeveloped lakes. These assets contribute in
multiple ways to the ecological significance of Maine's natural resources. Without 
protection, these features will be lost. Thank you very much for your efforts to 
recognize and protect the best of Maine.


